
TWEED VALLEY  
HOSPITAL DEVELOPMENT

tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au

A message from your  
Local Health District
Lendlease – our early works 
contractor – will shortly be going 
to tender for the next round of 
work packages associated with the 
Tweed Valley Hospital development, 
including the construction of worker’s 
accommodation and offices, bulk 
earthworks, road and civil works,  
piling and services infrastructure.  
The tender will include the opportunity 
for local businesses to apply.

Lendlease will be hosting an 
information session for interested 
businesses on 12 February, from 6pm  
at the South Tweed Community Centre. 

If you have any questions about 
our new hospital, you can contact 
The Tweed Valley Hospital Project 
Team on 1800 992 634, or email 
tweedvalleyhospital@health.nsw.gov.au

Dr Brian Pezzutti  
Northern NSW Local Health District Board Chair
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